
990 Highway 3408
Blackey, KY 41804

Executive Director's Office

Public Service Commission of Kentucky RECEIVED
P.O. Box 615 MAR 13 2017
Frankfort, KY 40602 P.b«csen,te

Commission

Dear Sir:

In regard to your certified letter, dated 2-22-17,
concerning your plan to construct a cellular
telecommunications facility within Letcher
County, at Roxana, KY, I appreciate your
contact requesting my comments on your plan of
action.

I am pleased to hear of your plans. Not be able
to have cell phone service in this geographical
location is a major problem. I look forward to
progress that will come about as a result of your
plan.
Thanks, and good luck with your plan of action.

Sincerely,

Nola Caudill


